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Minutes of the Keweenaw ATV Club Meeting

June 29, 2024

The Keweenaw ATV Club meeting was held at the Chopp Park in AHmeek.

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 by Club President Daryl St. John. Other officers present were
Vice President Kitty Beleck, Secretary/Treasurer Julie Karvonen, Trustees Mike Panijan, Dave Moyle and
Ryan Laporte and Trails Maintenance Supervisor Mike McMahon.

The minutes of the June 3, 2024 meeting were read by Mike McMahon and a motion to approve was
made by Ryan Laporte, seconded by John Laitinen, motion passed by a vote of the membership. Julie
read the financial report — bank balance $ 46,879.46 with 20 corporate sponsors and 229 voting ]
members. Motion to approve was made by Jimmer Dube, seconded by Ryan Laporte, motion passed by
a vote of the membership.

Old Business:

a) The trail maintenance reimbursement has been submitted to the DNR. Thank you to all our
volunteers for all of their hard work.

New Business:

a} An ad was placed in the Daily Mining Gazette requesting contractors to bid on the grading job to
be done on the Mandan Loop. The grading has to be done yearly per our land permit agreement
with the landowner.

b) There will be a section of trail B by Silver Mine to Camp 7 with active logging. Please drive slow
and watch for logging trucks. The logging company agreed to keep the trail open for now so please
be cautious and watch for trucks so the trail doesn’t need to be closed.

Questions / Comments from the floor:

P

Next Meeting: August 5 at the VFW in Hubbell

Adjourn




